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Auckland,
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19 April 1985

Secretary/Coordinator/Convenor
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Dear Friend,

We are writing to you to ask if your organisation would 1ike to take part
in a Hiroshima Week Committee.

We envisage that this committee would meet to organise activities related
to the 40th Anniversary of the atomic bombing of Hiroshima and Nagasaki
this year on the 6th and 9th of August. We are sending this letter to all
groups we believe would be interested in the Auckland region. The scope
and content of the marking of the anniversary would be up to the organis-
ations which formed the committee, but we would expect the usual modes
of protest, planning and of consciousness raising would be pursued.

The first meeting of the committee will be at the Methodist Mission opp-
osite the Auckland Town Hall at 7.00 p.m. on 13th May in the Big Hall.

Please contact us at the above address as soon as possible should your
organisation be interested in Joining the committee. If you cannot attend
but are still interested send us your telephone number.

Yours faithfully,

s

Tom Newnham,
Secretary
Campaign for Nuclear Disarmament




